REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

CDRRMC NATIONAL DYSASTER RISK REDUCTION AND NANAGEMENT COUNCL

Lz National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Center, Camp Aguinaldo, Quezon City, Philippines

NDRRMC UPDATE

Weather Advisory No. 4 for Southwest Monsoon and Shallow Low
Pressure Area (SLPA)

Releasing Officer:

SEC BENITO T. RAMOS
Executive Dirgttor, NDRRMC and
Administrator, OCD

DATE : 06 August 2012, 11:00 AM

Source: PAGASA-DOST

. OVERVIEW

* Moderate to heavy rains is expected to occur over the western section of
Luzon (Pangasinan, Zambales down south to Batangas and Mindoro
including the National Capital Region) and Panay Island due to the
southwest monsoon, which may trigger flashfloods and landslides. Light
to moderate rains will continue to be experienced over the rest of Luzon.
Meanwhile, a shallow low pressure area was estimated at about 920 km
East of Northern Luzon (17.5°N 130.5°E).

Il. ACTION/S TAKEN

NDRRMC Weather Advisory No.4 for Southwest Monsoon and Shallow
Low Pressure Area (SLPA) was disseminated to all OCD Regions through
facsimile and website for further dissemination to their respective Local
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Councils (LDRRMCs) from the
provincial down to the municipal levels.
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